HAD to open temporary shelters

The Hong Kong Observatory has announced that the Tropical Cyclone
Warning Signal No. 8 will be issued at 11.10pm today (November 13). A total
of 23 temporary shelters operated by the District Offices will open in
advance from 10pm today for people in need. Please refer to the annex for
details.

For enquiries, please contact Home Affairs Department’s emergency
hotline on 2572 8427.


http://www.government-world.com/had-to-open-temporary-shelters-9/

